
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes October 10th, 2018 

 
 
The June October monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held 
on Wednesday, October 10th, 2018 in the Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center.  
The members of the Park and Recreation Board in attendance included:  Linda Brooks, Mary Beth 
Meehan, Angelo Grasso, Kim Greene, and Al Quasti.   Also in attendance were Greg Reiff Public Works 
Foreman, and Derek Muller Community and Recreation Center Supervisor. 
 
 

October 2018 Regular Monthly Meeting 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chairperson Brooks called the October meeting to order at 7:32pm. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Mr. Quasti made a motion to approve the May 9th, 2018 minutes and Ms. Greene seconded the 
motion.  The approval was unanimous. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
PARK ACTIVITY 
 
Kim Greene initiated a continuation of the discussion regarding the relocation of the Bark Park in 
Montgomery Township. While there was theoretical discussion of relocating it closer to Route 202, the 
feeling of the board was that the Bark Park being located close to a pedestrian walkway would not be 
ideal for either the Bark Park patrons or the pedestrians. At this time, no further locations were 
proposed. It was suggested that board members continue to explore the dog park amenities in nearby 
Townships. 
 
It was also discussed that trees were down in Rose Twig. This is part of the continuing Ash Tree removal. 
 
 
PUBLIC WORKS UPDATE 
 
Mr. Reiff reported on the following: 
 

1) There is a plan to work on the tennis courts at Fellowship Park. 
2) There is a plan to fix the Windlestrae Park Driveway off Kenas Road. 



3) Public works is continuing their ongoing project of Ash Tree removal. 
 
 
RECREATION UPDATE 
Community and Recreation Center Supervisor, Derek Muller, discussed the September 2018 activity at 
the CRC.  Specific details were provided in the Recreation monthly report.  
 
NEW BUSINESS / OLD BUSINESS 
 
Bark Park 
 
As discussed in the “Park Activity,” the discussion regarding the potential relocation of the Bark Park 
continues. 
 
Autumn Festival 
The 18th Annual Montgomery Township Autumn Festival proved to be a success as we returned the 
event to William F. Maule Park at Windlestrae. It was a very well attended event.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

There being no further business, on a motion by Ms. Greene and a second by Ms. Meehan, the 

meeting was adjourned at 7:56pm.   

The next monthly meeting of Parks and Recreation Board will take place on Wednesday November 

14th 2018 at 7:30PM.   

Submitted by: Derek Muller, Community & Recreation Center Supervisor 

 


